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Agreement by City of Dilley to Bring New Jobs to the Area 

 

The City of Dilley, Core Civic and Target Logistics are in the process of reopening a 
residential detention facility in the Dilley area. 
  
The Dilley City Council took action on March 4, 2025, to approve an amendment to the 
current Intergovernmental Services Agreement with the U.S. Department of Homeland 
Security’s Immigration and Customs Enforcement Service. This amendment allows the 
facility to soon reopen, and Core Civic has already began hiring staff to fill approximately 
650 full time positions the facility will create. 
  
“The direct impact is substantial but once we factor in the indirect impact, the economic 
benefits are huge for the area,” said Henry Arredondo, City Administrator. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictured: City of Dilley Mayor, Council and Staff; Staff of Core Civic; Staff of Target Logistics 
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